
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 

managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 

level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  

 

 

 
 
To: All New York Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance 
From: WFG Underwriting Department   
Date: May 29, 2020 
Bulletin No: NY 2020-21 
Subject: Mt. Vernon Recordings 

WFG has been advised of issues with recordings in the City of Mt. Vernon.  Please contact underwriting 
counsel prior to insuring any transaction involving property in the City of Mt. Vernon. 
 

 


